
 
 

Service Bulletin 89 

Godiva Service Bulletin - E10 Fuel - Update on our Portable Pumps  
 

  
A change from the standard petrol grade fuel (95 octane) in Great Britain will become E10 in summer 2021 and 
in Northern Ireland in 2022.  Below is a list of Godiva portable pumps which are compatible with the E10 fuel, 
please note those that are not compatible E5 (97+ octane) is a substitute.  
 
 

Pump Type E10 compliant Fuel 
GP8/5  E10 Compliant 
GP12/10 & 
GP17/10 

 
Up to E15 Compliant 

GP275  E10 Compliant 
GP10/10  E5 only 
HPX75-B18  E10 Compliant 
HPX75-B23  E10 Compliant 

 
 
Additional notes: 
 
Briggs and Stratton engines are certified up to E10.  
 
E10 petrol contains up to 10% renewable ethanol, which will help to reduce carbon dioxide (CO2) emissions 
associated with petrol vehicles and tackle climate change. Petrol in the UK currently contains up to 5% 
renewable ethanol (known as E5). 
 
E10 petrol is already widely used around the world, including across Europe, the US and Australia. It has also 
been the reference fuel against which new cars are tested for emissions and performance since 2016. 
 
Using E10 petrol can slightly reduce fuel economy.  
  
For any additional queries please see https://www.gov.uk/guidance/e10-petrol-explained or feel free to contact 
Godiva customer services.  
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Godiva Ltd. policy is one of continuous development. 
We therefore reserve the right to amend specifications 
without notice or obligation. 
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